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28th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to be able to inform you of an exciting trip to kick start our Year 5/6 topic ‘Rollercoaster’ by 
visiting Alton Towers. 
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 7th September, departing from school at 8.30am and we will be 
returning back to school at approximately 5.30pm. Children must arrive at school between 8.10am and 8.20am 
through the main reception. 
 
The cost of the trip is £16.50 payable by ParentPay by Friday 2nd September This includes entry to the park 
and coach travel. 
 
We will be spending the day in groups of approximately 5 children, accompanied by one member of our school 
staff. The children will get to access the many rides, attractions and activities that the park has to offer. 
 
No child will be forced to go on any rides that they do not wish to go on. There are lots of other attractions 
(Sea Life Centre, Pirate shows, gardens etc) at the park to entertain your child if they are not a thrill-seeker. 
 
On the day of the trip your child will need: 

 Packed Lunch (provided for any children eligible for free school meals) 

 Drinks 

 Snacks 

 Waterproofs for water rides 

 School-uniform 

 Sun cream if necessary 

 Medication – asthma pumps, travel sickness etc 

 Rucksack 
 

Do not bring: 

 Camera (each staff member will have one) 

 Money 

 Mobile Phones/iPads etc 
 
It is shaping up to be a very exciting and memorable trip.  Any questions please do contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Headteacher 
 


